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September 2023 Newsletter
Third Friday Count Day - September 15th
Please make every effort to have your student attend school this Friday, September 15th
as it is the Statewide student count day. Twice per year we are required to count the
number of enrolled students, as measured by attendance on an established date. The first
count will happen this Friday, September 15th.

Parking Permits
Parking spots are available for $100.

● Students will be assigned a specific, numbered stall in the assigned lot.
● This stall is designated for their exclusive use for the entire year, or the duration of the

permit.
● Required information includes: First/Last Name, grade level, registered owner of

vehicle, license plate number, make/model/color of vehicle, state of registration, copy of
vehicle registration, proof of insurance.

Students need to purchase a permit to avoid a parking citation and remember to drive safely and follow the
arrows in the lots!

Craig Boutique Accepting Donations!
The Craig Boutique is accepting new and used formal attire for our students! The boutique
is used frequently for our Homecoming and Prom seasons. We try our hardest to
accommodate all sizes and currently we are low on plus size dresses. If you have dresses or
formal attire from the last five years (in any size) sitting in a closet please consider donating
to our boutique! All donations can be brought in directly to the school, let the staff know
you are dropping off for the boutique! If you have any questions regarding possible
donations please contact: Becky Boylan, School Social Worker, 608-743-5261.
The Craig Boutique is open to any Craig student who may need assistance in obtaining
attire for any of our dances!

Senior Photo Submissions for Yearbook
The deadline to submit Senior photos for the yearbook is November 1st. If you are
unable to meet this deadline please email craigyearbook@janesville.k12.wi.us
You may electronically upload to Replayit or email it to
craigyearbook@janesville.k12.wi.us (please do NOT do both). For more information and
requirements please see 2023-24 Yearbook Senior Photo Info - Google Docs.pdf

2023-2024 Yearbook Information
Yearbooks are on sale now! Visit Jostens to purchase your 2023-2024 yearbook.

Child Find Notices
Child Find Notice English.docx
Child.Find.Notice.SPANISH.docx
Child Find_Confidentiality of Personally Identifiable Information.doc
Child Find_Spanish Confidentiality of Personally Identifiable Information.doc

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Vvyf6-sLaWqaa6hsAf9wety96jzITIk6/view?usp=drive_link
https://docs.google.com/document/d/18dhLIo4TomXJPdDwc9qeyjFj488MZm4X/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/18PvIhoXodii-rCFgbH-x_rhEMZYIhLAl/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/13sW_3-mLZ2-0rahAh0d6KiJcY9O3vNFc/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1GgNwwQT3wa-R4ayFRJrSmmk7bEUTx3No/edit
mailto:craigyearbook@janesville.k12.wi.us
https://images.jostens.com/ImageShare/upload
mailto:craigyearbook@janesville.k12.wi.us
https://www.jostens.com/apps/store/productBrowse/1117097/Craig-High-School/2024-Yearbook/2023071204355310077/CATALOG_SHOP/


Support Craig PTO
Please consider joining Craig PTO by completing this form Online Craig PTO Registration 2023-24
Craig PTO money helps to fund teacher grants to buy resources that will benefit students, Prom & Homecoming
Treats, Senior Picnic & Graduation, Teacher/Staff Appreciation week prizes and food. Please look for Sign-Up Genius
requests throughout the year for time and donation requests.

Help only as your schedule allows! Roles are broken out by grade level:
Senior Parents: Help plan and support Senior Picnic and Graduation
Junior Parents: Help plan and support Junior Prom
Sophomore Parents: Help plan and support back to school activities and conference goodie bags for staff
Freshman Parents: Help plan and support Teacher Appreciation Week and conference goodie bags for staff

Craig PTO Meetings are from 7:00-8:00pm via Google Meet on September 13, November 8, January 10, March 13 &
May 8. Please email Heather DiStefano at heather.distefano@janesville.k12.wi.us for a Google Meet invite to the
meetings.
Craig Athletics
Purchasing Tickets: To purchase Craig High School sporting event tickets or athletic passes, please visit our
Craig GoFan Webpage. Big 8 Admission prices: Adults $6 Students $4 See the 2023 Craig Athletics Digital
Ticketing information to learn more about purchasing athletic passes and tickets for ALL Craig sporting events
this year.
Reminders:

*Elementary and Middle School students may not enter without a paying adult.
*All Elementary and Middle School students must be supervised throughout the contest.
*NO RE-ENTRY, NO Backpacks or Large Bags, NO Food or Beverage Carry-ins.
*There will be a cash line but in order to avoid a long line and wait time, please purchase your tickets
online.
**Important Note About Redeeming Tickets At The Game: Please wait until you are at the gate to hit
redeem with Event Workers.

View the most current schedule: Janesville Craig Athletic Schedule

Upcoming Events: Field Trip for 9th Grade
September 15th: Third Friday Count
September 20th: CATS meeting 6:30pm Rm 519
September 29th: NO SCHOOL
October 2nd-7th: Homecoming Week
October 7th: Homecoming Dance
October 11th: Picture Retake Day
October 11th: Hispanic Heritage Assembly
October 16th: Orchestra Concert at 7:00pm
October 18th: Band Concert at 7:00pm
October 25th & 26th: Parent/Teacher Conferences
October 26th & 27th: NO SCHOOL

All 9th grade students have an opportunity to attend a
field trip to American Players Theater to see Romeo

& Juliet on September 27th! Please contact your
students' English teacher for more information!

Please see this for more information:
American Players’ Theatre Presents.pdf

Who’s Who? Student Services
Principal: Dr. Alison Bjoin, 608-743-5155
Principal Secretary: Tricia Jones, 608-743-5210
Assistant Principal (A-K): Shawn Kane, 608-743-5260
Assistant Principal (L-Z): Zack Gavin, 608-743-5270
Asst Principal Secretary: Judy Crook, 608-743-5262
Dean of Students: Barry Holloway, 608-743-5213
Athletic Director: Ben McCormick, 608-743-5245
Athletic Secretary: Jolene Hess, 608-743-5266
School Resource Officers:
Sean Jauch & Carmen Roche, 608-743-5221

A - C: Shelly Osmond, 608-743-5253
D - H: Sara Lehman, 608-743-5257
I - M: Jonathan Watson, 608-743-5222
N - Se: Emily Severson, 608-743-5255
Sh - Z: Luke Hanewell, 608-743-5267
School Psychologist: Michele Costello, 608-743-5323
Social Worker: Rebecca Boylan, 608-743-5261
Guidance Secretary: Heather Last, 608-743-5251
Registrar(transcripts): Mary Severin, 608-743-5252
Attendance Office: 608-743-5230

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1gSlVXHloZjKDhZNDgPQELgeRbYrUACqZfiXSDTXWvwo/edit#slide=id.p
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1dHQKa33MgyrKYiudnf22DXJwQ8oWmTrG/view?usp=drive_link
mailto:heather.distefano@janesville.k12.wi.us
https://gofan.co/app/school/WI19179
https://docs.google.com/document/d/18WBXwQJpXxJRzS-V8CEnUpu7UHqblWvDZEk6sNmhDxY/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/18WBXwQJpXxJRzS-V8CEnUpu7UHqblWvDZEk6sNmhDxY/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.big8conference.net/public/genie/186/school/2/date/2023-09-18/view/week/

